27th November 2018 Week 7 Term 4

Talofa.

It was great to see families at the Poly Club/Kapa Haka concert last Thursday. It is certainly a privilege to have such dedicated students and staff who produce a high-class display of Pasifika and Maori items for the Windley School families to enjoy. The staff are so proud of the students when productions like this come together. Thank you to all families who attended and supported your children and grandchildren.

Rhys McKinley PRINCIPAL









Staff News

Thank you again for your co-operation in keeping your children at home last strike day. I know that strike days affect our families and interrupt your work. The teachers at Windley School thank you. Hopefully there will be a resolution soon between the Government and Teachers which will put the disruptions to rest.

Parent News

There is another Chromebook meeting on Thursday 29th November at 5.30pm in the library.

Student News

SET for life

Being Socially Skilled, Effective communicators and Thinking Learners is what we want for all students at Windley School. These students below are well on their way to being **SET** for Life.





Meet The Creatures

Thursday from 9.00am to 4pm in the Windley School hall. Come along and view the work of the junior school as follow-up from their Te Papa trip. There are some very creative weird and wonderful creatures to see.

Year 8 Leavers' Dinner

The Leavers' Dinner is being held on 10th December at the James Cook Hotel. A separate invitation will be going out to all Year 8 students shortly.

Reminders

- Breakfast club 7.30 every day
- We are a water and plain milk only school
- Lost property in Room 2
- School finishes for the year at 3pm on Wednesday 12th December

Kia ora Windley Whanau,

The 2019 School Triennial Elections will be in June next year. This is a chance for parents and caregivers to not only be a part of their kids' learning but to also support Windley School at the governance level.

The Board is made up of local parents just like you who want to be involved in their kids' learning. For years we have had a stable, active Board and I would like to invite you to think about joining and contributing your views and ideas as a Board member to support Windley School.

More information on this can be found at the school office. Regards

John Wolff, Windley School Board Chair

This newsletter is also available on our Facebook Page 'Windley School – official' and by email. Please contact us if you would like it emailed to you.

Telephone: (04) 2377095 Cell: 0272466765 Email: office@windley.school.nz